
 
 

 

 
    

 
 

    Sunday, September 28th at 2PM is 
Derek Jeter’s  

Last Scheduled Game of his career!!! 
Would you like box seats at Fenway? 

Take a chance' 
$5 each or 3 for $10. 

Chances are available in the Narthex. 
The drawing is July 26th. 

 
Thank you to Richard and Louise Carriere!! 
Tickets are available at St. C’s and at  

Cronin’s Golf Resort.  All proceeds will help 
those who live in poverty in our area.   

 
NEED HELP THIS SUMMER?    

HERE’S A GREAT OPPORTUNITY! 

“YOUTHWORKS”  is back already, and looking for projects inside 

or out.   They are willing to work (paint, repair, rake, etc)  Pick up an 

application for yourself or neighbor...found on the bulletin board. 

Questions?   Speak to Sister Linda or Gail DeMarsh.    

KIDS CLUB is also back! 

          WE  WORSHIP 
 
 

 
 

  
 
Saturday, 6/7  ROBERT SINNOTT     Req. by Lorry O’Connor  
Sunday, 6/8 10AM    EDMUND COX (10th Anniv.)  
            Req. by Father Paul Cox 
Sunday, 6/8   12  Noon   Mass of Thanksgiving     
Friday, 6/13 8AM   _______________(Available)  
Saturday, 6/14  JARED PHILIP APPLE (13th Anniv.) 

Req. by Mom & Dad  
Sunday 6/15          JOSEPH MORAN         Req. by Dawn Brunner  

 
Opportunities for Mass Intentions   Fri: June 13, 20, 27 

 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       

Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm       
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

      Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
            
  Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
                     623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

                        

The June Candle burns in memory of  
THE MILLER FAMILY 

Requested by Lorry O’Connor 
 

 

Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….    
If you donate on-line via www.thebishopsappeal.org'.  

please be sure to choose St. Cecilia’s, Warrensburg! 
If we exceed the goal, we receive half of the overage.   Yeah! 

Envelopes are available in the sacristy. 
 

 

Sign up for St. C’s Golf Tournament 
$95 pp include 18 holes, cart, steak 

dinner, prizes, raffles, etc!  
Proceeds go to help area folks in need.  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 10    NOON 
contact Gail Demarsh at pyramid-

lifemom@aol.com or 744-9241 
 
 

SUMMERITES…. WELCOME HOME!    And don’t 

waste a minute speaking to Judy Rozell (4:30) or Gail De-

Marsh (10) if you are a liturgical minister and are willing to 

help during the Summer.   “Jump right in! 
 

Catholic Singles Weekend 
June 13-15,  

Pyramid Life Center, Paradox, NY— 
all inclusive social weekend  

in a  beautiful setting at a great price.    
For info, email:   cathsing@yahoo.com. 

Pentecost      June 8,  2014 
WE GATHER 

 

Sunday      10A   Eucharist 
      12 Noon Mass/Reception—Fr. Cox’s 60th Anniv                      
Tuesday    10A  Comm  Service  Adult Home 
                  8P  AA    Jaracz Hall 
Wednesday   6:30P   Pastoral Council Meeting, Narthex 
                    7PM   Ministers of Care Meeting 
Thursday    12N  AA Jaracz Hall 
          6:30P Communion Service (Spanish) 
Friday           8A  Eucharist  
Saturday      4P Reconciliation 
          4:30 P Eucharist 
Nxt Sunday  10A Eucharist     FATHER’S DAY!! 
                     *************************************************     
6/26         Baccalaureate held at St. C’s. 
7/27-8/2    Youth Mission Trip 
8/10    10th annual Golf Tournament 
           

 WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     

Last Weekend:   Church Support:  $2,242 

Gifts=  $275   Faith Formation = $25 
Ascension Thursday = $256    Mito = $10 

Parishioners in Need =  $100    North Country Ministry = $296 
     Maintenance/Repair = $25    Eastern European Churches = $35 

Evangelist = $5          Fair Trade Coffee/Chocolate  = $115 
 

 

SHARING TALENT AND TIME     

Thank you to :   Doug West for again working on the Parish com-

puter; Travis Gosselin for cleaning the driveway, raking the lawn, 

and watering the “baby grass”; Jane Skorko for many, many, many 

hours of working on the wrought iron railings; Tina Gosselin and 

Gail DeMarsh and Judy Rozell for organizing the upstairs of the 

Church Hall;  John Schroeter for trimming and pruning the ever-

green shrubs and trees; Laura and Mary Tennyson for weeding the 

rock garden and tending to other plants around the church; Clark 

Orton for mowing and Barb Orton for kindnesses too numerous to 

list; Ed Gaiotti for weed whacking and doing all the “finishing” 

work on the grounds, Cheryl York for cleaning up the hill near the 

garage, and Judy Rozell who worked her fingers to the bone to be 

sure our church and garage and “Food Court” are in tip top shape.  

And a million thank you’s to the “Party Chairs” (Richelene Morey, 

Johanna Morin, Judy Rozell, Alice Lochmann), all the folks who 

donated tons of time and talent and food to celebrate Father Cox’s 

60th Anniversary, and to Joe Barlow and WFD for the donation of 

ice!!!.      
 

SAI�T C PARISHIO�ERS…. 
Needed:   Ministers of Communion and Ministers of the 

Word.   Please tell Judy (4:30) or Gail (10) of your willing-

ness to serve the community.  Your training will follow.  

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees 

will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness of  Tom and Amber Grace. 

    SSSS                             Parish Life Director:   Sr. Linda Hogan csj   slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
    TTTT                           Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  656-9464     
    A A A A       Pastoral Associate Administration:  Gail DeMarsh   pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                             
    F F F F                         Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner    623-3021 (Tuesday AM)  
    F F F F   Parish Nurse / Building Maintenance:  Judy Rozell    sunflowr50@yahoo.com   222-4140    

�ews From �eighbors  

THE EVANGELIST is the weekly newspaper of the Diocese of Albany. It is our hope that all parishioners read the Evangelist. If you are 

not yet receiving this weekly paper, please subscribe (call the parish office or call The Evangelist directly at 453-6688). Our parish pays 

$18 a year for each parishioner’s subscription. A donation toward the cost of the subscription is  appreciated, but is not required.     

2014 GARAGE SALE ,    

THE PRIORY I� CHESTERTOW� 
NEEDS WORKERS...EVEN FOR A FEW HOURS, 

Beginning at 1PM, Thursday July 10 to 4PM Sunday July 13. 

Check out the bulletin board  for more info about this or the 

many wonderful programs  offered at the Priory, or go to 

www.prioryretreathouse.org 

Our Kids are so darn SMART!!!     
And kind and honest and forgiving and loving and patient etc! 

Congratulations for all receiving academic honors: 
 

Grade 12 
HIGH HONOR –Cregan Callahan, Danielle Thomas, 

Logan Webster, Kelsey Winter    

HONOR – Whitney Markwica 

Grade 11 
HIGH HONOR –Aineen Callahan, Amanda Gee, Noah 

Markwica, Michaela Nissen, Shane Putney, Austin West. 

Grade 10  
HONOR – Joseph Schuster, Brenton Southwick, Tyler 

Toolan, Melenie Warner 

Grade 9 
HIGH HONOR – Brianna Larose  

HONOR – Jarod West 

EFFORT – Jayden Cain  

Grade 8 
HIGH HONOR – James Cunniffe,  Matthew Gerrain, 

Jacob Johnson, Nicholas Putney, John Kelly 

EFFORT – Kelly Angell 

Grade 7 
HIGH HONOR – Charlie Weick, Natalya Santiago 

HONOR – Thomas Birkholz, IV,   Mairina Callahan 

EFFORT – Travis Gosselin 

Blessed  60th  Anniversary 
Father Paul Cox 

And  to all   
Priests, Family, and Friends  
who are with us to celebrate, 

WELCOME!!! 


